
 

Congratulations!! 

the 

Parent Teacher Student 
Association 

(PTSA) 

Join PTSA! 
Everyone is welcome to join!   
 
If you 
• are a student, teacher or 

parent with time, skills and 
talents to offer 

• wish to be involved and 
make a difference in the 
lives of students, teachers 
and our community 

• want to help with 
fundraising ideas and 
volunteering activities   

• have fresh ideas to bring to 
meetings 

• want to meet new people 
and get involved. 

 
Serve as PTSA Committee! 
All PTSA Board positions are 
open for the 2015-16 school 
year. If you are interested in 
serving as a committee officer 
please contact Therese Clauss 
at tclauss@charter.net, or Ann 
Oehmen at 
annoehmen@charter.net. 
 

Welcome to the 
Hanford High 

PTSA 

W I N T E R  2 0 1 5  

Congratulations to the finalists of the PTSA Reflections Art contest 
“The World Would Be a Better Place If…”   
 
Photography: Naveena Aishwarya Bontha - Live and Let Live, 1st place  
Visual Arts:  Isabel Lin - Broken Families, 1st place.  
Visual Arts: Jehan Soderquist - “Short Fuse” - ,3rd place. 
 
Both entries have moved on to the state level of judging.  Special 
thanks to Miriam Gormley, organizer and Hanford PTSA Reflections 
Chair. 
 

The overall purpose of the PTSA is to  

“make every student’s potential a reality by engaging 
and empowering parents, teachers and communities to 
advocate for all children” 

HHS PTSA brings together students, 
parents/guardians, teachers and staff whom 
consistently work toward a better school.  
Monthly meetings are held to discuss a variety 
of projects, fundraising activities, educational, 
and social events intended to enrich our 
children’s education and enhance the facilities 
of the school.  
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Panda Express 
Valentine’s Day 

Fundraiser 

1

The PTSA will be conducting a Panda Express 
Gourmet Chinese restaurant Fundraiser on 
February 14th from 11:30 am to 9:30 pm.  The money 
raised will be utilized for projects and activities at 
the school to benefit our students.   
 
Please note the following important information: 
 

1. Each person must present flyer (or 
picture on phone) with each order to 
receive credit for the fundraiser.   

2. Flyers cannot be handed out on 
Panda Express property. 

3. This fundraiser occurs one day only, 
February 14. 

4. The address is 2885 Duportail St 
Richland, WA 

 
We appreciate your help with this. fundraising 
campaign!  Help us make it a success.  If you 
would rather not participate with this event but 
would like to help in the fund raising effort, a 
financial donation would be truly appreciated.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Therese 
Clauss, tclauss@charter.net, or Ann Oehmen, 
annoehmen@charter.net.  
Menu: 
http://www.pandaexpress.com/Menu#!/ 

February is Grow the Love 
Escrips Fundraiser Month! 

Please visit www.escrip.com/howitworks to learn 
about EScrip and how signing up for use toward new 
projects or purchases intended to benefit our school.  
And, if you sign up in Grow the Love February you 
have a chance to 

!  See full details here. 
 


